A~ INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR
a,_?,rz P. O. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir
Sultanate of Oman

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS
(All Classes)

ISWK/2023-24/GEN/062 3" March, 2024

Dear Parents,
Greetings from ISWK!!! We trust this message finds you well.

We are to share with you a significant and positive transformation that our school is undertaking. In line
with the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020 and to ensure our school remains at the forefront of
educational excellence, we are excited to announce a change in our school uniform, effective from the
Academic Year 2024-25.

This decision is a reflection of our unwavering commitment to providing an optimal learning
environment for our students. As education continues to evolve, so must our approach, and the
introduction of a new school uniform is a crucial step towards aligning with contemporary educational
trends.

Numerous schools in our vicinity have successfully implemented similar changes, resulting in a
refreshed and dynamic learning atmosphere. Our decision to update our school's look is not merely a
visual enhancement but also a demonstration of our dedication to keeping pace with educational
advancements.

NOTE: To ensure a smooth transition, we are providing a one-academic-year period for the utilization
of existing uniforms. This will allow ample time for parents to plan and make informed decisions
regarding the purchase of the new uniforms, thus minimizing any inconvenience.

To facilitate a seamless transition, we kindly request you to consider the purchase of current school
uniforms with the upcoming session in mind, until further notice.

We genuinely appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Further updates on this
exciting transition, including details about the new uniforms, will be shared with you shortly.

Thank you for your continued support as we embark on this positive journey together.

Best regards,
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